
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 22nd March 2024 

Weekly Attendance (W/C 11/03/24) 

               AM 1 - 68%  PM 1 - 42.22% 

               AM 2 - 81.48%       PM 2 - 75% 

                AM 3 - 70%       PM 3 - 66.67% 

               AM 4 - 47.27%   PM 4 - 60% 

                AM 5 - 62.34%        PM 5 - 47.44% 

Please call the nursery daily to update us on your child’s  

absence — 01282 457235. 

Easter Closure 

A reminder that we close for the 

Easter holidays after  

sessions on Wednesday 27th 

March 2024.  We will re-open at 

the usual time on Monday 15th 

April 2024. 

No newsletter will be sent next week so we want to wish 

you a Happy Easter and we hope you enjoy your break. 

 This Week’s Learning 

This week we have been enjoying 
Spring in the outdoors.  We have 
thoroughly enjoyed the sun 
shining, it made us feel very happy 
and yellow. 

We have done some observational 
paintings of daffodils.  Some 
children explored the process of 
making their own paint by grinding 
grass to make green.   

Perhaps you could go on a Spring 
walk this weekend and see any 
changes that are happening in the outdoors?   

Have a great weekend everyone! 

Reminders for Next Week 

Tuesday 26th March 2024 - wear 

purple to support The Daisy Garland.  

A donation box will be in reception if 

you can spare any change.    

Wednesday 27th March 2024—

children are participating in the Pendleside Hospice Bunny 

Hop!   

Please make sure you return your sponsorship envelope 

by this date. 

Plea for Fabric 

We need fabric off cuts for  

upcoming craft projects at 

nursery.  If any families have 

any spare fabric at home, we 

would greatly appreciate this. 

Progress Meetings for Parents 

Last week, we sent a letter home regarding progress 

meetings.  These are taking place week commencing 15th 

April to give you an opportunity to discuss your child’s  

progress with their Key Worker.  

Please make sure you book an appointment with your Key 

Worker if you have not already done so.    

Online Safety 

We know how difficult it can be to monitor the usage of 

electrical devices and we are here to 

support you.   

Please see the flyer on the reverse of 

this newsletter that contains helpful  

information to help safeguard your 

child online.   

 

Attendance Matters 

Please remember to report your 

child’s absence every day they 

do not attend nursery. 

Where possible, please also try 

to make medical appointments outside of their session times.  



 


